
PURE RADIANCE, 
POWERED BY 
NATURE
Discover the transformative power of 

nature and science with the JIFU glō 

skincare line. Inspired by the purity of 

the rainforest and driven by 

cutting-AC11® technology, our 

products deliver deep nourishment, 

hydration, and protection. From gentle 

cleansing to targeted repair and all-day 

hydration, glō is your partner for 

radiant, youthful skin.



HOW TO USE:
Apply a small amount to damp skin, 
massage gently in circular motions, 
and rinse thoroughly with lukewarm 
water.

KEY FEATURES:
- Enriched with Aloe Vera and 
Macadamia Seed Oil for hydration and 
soothing effects.

- Gentle surfactants removes 
impurities without stripping the skin.

- Infused with antioxidant-rich oils, 
including Sunflower Seed Oil and Olive 
Fruit Oil, to support healthy skin.

- Balances and refreshes, leaving skin 
clean and nourished.

DAILY
CLEANSER

Cleanse Hydrate Restore

HOW TO USE:
Apply twice daily to clean, dry skin 
before moisturizer.

KEY FEATURES:
- Powered by AC-11® and Hydrolyzed 
Hyaluronic Acid to repair and plump 
the skin. 

- Includes Pullulan and Phospholipids 
for enhanced collagen support and 
elasticity. 

- Infused with antioxidant-rich 
ingredients like Camellia Leaf Extract 
to protect and restore. 

- Lightweight formula absorbs quickly, 
leaving skin smooth and radiant.

Nourish RepairRejuvenate

CELL
RESTORATION

SERUM



HOW TO USE:
Apply to face and neck as the final 
step in your nighttime routine.

KEY FEATURES:
- Packed with nourishing oils, like 
Macadamia Seed Oil, to deeply hydrate 
overnight. 

- Enhanced with ingredients for skin 
repair and rejuvenation. 

- Includes Ceramides and 
Phytosphingosine to strengthen the skin 
barrier. 

- Leaves skin smooth, radiant, and 
refreshed by morning.

Broad Spectrum SPF 30

Repair Hydrate Protect 

DAILY
MOISTURIZER

Reduce Fine Lines and Wrinkles

NIGHT REPAIR
COMPLEX

KEY FEATURES:
- Powered by Zinc Oxide for 
broad-spectrum UV protection.

- Brightens skin with Beet Root 
Extract and Tetrahexyldecyl 
Ascorbate. 

- Non-greasy hydration. 

- Rich in antioxidants combating free 
radicals for youthful skin.

HOW TO USE:
Apply to clean skin every morning as 
the final step in your skincare 
routine.
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TIGHTEN & BRIGHTEN

EYE REPAIR
TREATMENT

KEY FEATURES:
- Soothes puffiness and fine lines 
with Dipalmitoyl Hydroxyproline and 
Hydrolyzed Hyaluronic Acid.

 - Hydrates deeply with Squalane and 
Shea Butter. 

- Enriched with Caffeine Extract to 
reduce under-eye darkness and 
fatigue. 
- Lightweight, non-greasy formula 
perfect for day and night use.

HOW TO USE:
Gently pat a small amount around 
the eye area using your ring finger.


